
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
4th February 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
The choir will be singing at Mass on the first Sunday of every month starting 
on the 6th March @ 11.00am. Then on the following dates: 

 
3rd April 
1st May 
5th June 
3rd July 

 
It is really important that as many of the choir as possible attend the Masses. 
A huge thank you again to all the children in the choir for their hard work and 
commitment.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs I Heath  
Headteacher 
 
 
 

St Margaret Clitherow Primary School 
Quainton Street, Neasden, LONDON NW10 0BG 

Telephone 020 – 8450 3631 
 

Headteacher: Mrs I Heath 
Deputy Head: Miss B Nolan 

 
Email: admin@clitherow.brent.sch.uk 
Website: www.clitherow.brent.sch.uk 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

  
  

We live to love, learn, respect and follow Jesus who 
says, “Love one another as I have loved you.” 
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